From: Cheri Young 
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2005 1:13 PM
To: Board Office
Cc: Alison Adler; Ann Killets; Board Office; Gerald Williams; Joyce Beninati; Julieann Allison; Nat Harrington
Subject: Question from Mr. Lynch - 4-20-05 Board Meeting
On Monday, April 18, 2005, Tom Lynch asked the following question regarding agenda item - CC1  Consultant Contract for The Efficacy Institute, Inc.:

 

Question:   Why are we doing this? There is not enough backup. 

 

Response:  This contract for the Efficacy Institute is two-fold. First, Jeff Howard will come and present for two days at the Single School Culture Conference. Secondly, the organizing meetings and preparation will begin to kick off, in the fall, an Efficacy Campaign to be named, "Community Wide Drive for Proficiency." The planning must take place this spring in order to ensure that we are ready for fall. This contract covers the meetings, development of campaign timelines, and beginning preparation. All of the Efficacy Campaign work next year will be grant funded by the Pew and Picower Foundations.
 

Cheri Young

on behalf of

Ann Killets
